
Grimsdyke schools area

This is your opportunity to comment. Your views matter.

20 mph Zone

Please return your questionnaire by Monday 16th June 2008.

As part of our continuing commitment to improve road
safety in Harrow, the council is proposing to introduce
a 20mph Zone in the streets in the immediate vicinity
of the Grimsdyke first and middle schools.

The proposals are shown on the enclosed plan. You
may also like to view the large-scale plans of the
proposals that will be displayed during normal
opening hours at:

(next to Morrisons)
Uxbridge Road, Hatch End, HA5 4EA
Tel: 020 8416 8989
harrowartscentre@harrow.gov.uk

HarrowArts Centre

What we are proposing

The proposals are intended to enhance child pedestrian safety and to encourage children to walk to school in a
safe and managed environment.

The roads affected are ColburnAvenue and SylviaAvenue. The exact extents are shown in the enclosed plan..

In order for the 20 mph Zone to be self-enforcing, traffic calming features will be introduced. This will comprise of
three pairs of speed cushions, and a speed table outside the school entrance. The enclosed plan shows their
locations.

The road layout at the junction of ColburnAvenue and SylviaAvenue will be altered to reduce vehicle speeds and
provide an improvement to the street scene by the creation of a green area.

Waiting restrictions (double yellow lines) will be marked at locations where the carriageway should be kept clear
of parked vehicles to improve visibility and manoeuverability and to protect pedestrian crossing points. These
locations are:

junction of ColburnAvenue and SylviaAvenue;

junction of Hillview Road and ColburnAvenue;

junction of Grimsdyke Road and Hillview Road (both junctions);

The extents of the single yellow line waiting restrictions will be altered, but the times of operation will remain
Monday-Friday 8.30-9.30am and 3.00-4.30pm. The extents and times of the School Keep Clear will not change.

·

·

·

the inside of the sharp bend on SylviaAvenue.·
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Please give us your views

What happens next?

Further information

Thank you for replying to this consultation.

Please return your comments on these proposals by by using the self
addressed envelope. Postage is pre-paid. Alternatively you can submit your questionnaire online by
visiting www.harrow.gov.uk/consultations and following the links to “Grimsdyke schools area 20 mph
zone consultation”.

We will consider all comments returned to us.  If appropriate, modifications may be made to the
scheme proposals. However, due to the large number of responses anticipated, we will not be able to
reply to individual comments.

The scheme is funded by Transport for London.

It is anticipated that the construction works will be completed by the end of summer 2008.

If you would like further information then please contact:

Andrew Saffrey
Harrow Council
PO Box 39
Civic Centre
Station Road
Harrow
HA1 2XA

Telephone: 020 8424 1988
Fax: 020 8424 7662
Email: andrew.saffrey@harrow.gov.uk

Monday 16th June 2008
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